

In Memory of my dear friend Chuck Dorris

Chuck was a friend from my earliest days in New York City. He was the photographer for my first professional shoot in 1983. We remained great friends and colleagues forevermore. He, more than anyone else, inspired me and told me I could be creative and successful at anything I decided to do.

One of our favorite things to do was food photography, since we were both "foodies". This is from our last culinary adventure together.

Thank you Chuck. You continue to be an inspiration.



Chilean Delights for Omni NYC
A new Chilean restaurant—Grand Opening.

Culinary Photography















Tuscookany Chefs day with Hawthorn Retirement at SYSCO

The head of Culinary, Julie Plattner, brought in 70 Star Chefs from across the US and Canada to learn first hand how to create Italian specialities from the master chefs of Tuscany...and culinary photography, a workshop taught by myself and Terry Howe of Hawthorn Retirement.







Somebody's having way too much fun!









